
Screening of Short Films and Documentaries 
 

TIPS, Dwarka organized Screening of short films and documentaries of the 14th edition of the 
"We Care Film Festival" in association with Brotherhood Foundation on 15th April, 2017. Films 
and documentaries from different countries were played and screened. Students and faculty 
members of BJMC Department rated these films on different scales. It was the Great and 
unique experience and exposure to our students. About 150 students and faculty members 
participated in it. Brotherhood organized this Film Festival in association with UNICEF and 
Ministry of Social Development and Empowerment. 


